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U.S. Forest Service Alaska Roadless Rule Committee:

 

I've never been to this region in Alaska but once again it appears to me that MONEY takes precedence over

protection again in this country. Lets bow down again to industry to realize short term profits vs long term

conservation. This area generates more than $2 billion in income to this region and protects numerous species of

wildlife.

 

I did camp along a 60 mile stretch of river in the Katmai National Park this past July while fly fishing the American

Creek. Bears, eagles, osprey, otters, wolves and of course rainbow trout and char were seen all the way down.

Guess what I didn't see, roads, logging trucks, chain saws, any other people. It was the perfect place to get away

from all the emails, phone calls, traffic for eight days. Do we really need to open up another wildlife area? I would

hope that the Forest Service is better than this! Sincerely,

 

Terry Greiner

 

Holt, MI 48842

 

 

 

[Position]


